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No.F2S (04)/DDUH/SR/2020/22190                Dated: 03.12.2020 

 

CORRIGENDUM 

 

This is in reference to the Walk in Interview to be held on 01.12.2020. The date of 

walk interview may be read as “10.12.2020 instead of 01.12.2020”. Rest of the contents will 

remain same. 

This issues with the prior approval of Competent Authority. 

 

 

-----SD----- 

Dr. L.R. RICHELLE 

HOD JR/SR CELL. 

 


